
MUNICIPAL GOLF COURSE ADVISORY BOARD MEETING 
 

May 4, 2011 

 

The Municipal Golf Course Advisory Board held its monthly meeting on Wednesday, 

May 4, 2011 at 3:00 p.m. in the Community Services conference room.  Board members 

present were Phil Gage, Jack Taylor, Petty Hunter, Sherri Bowden, Lawayne Harris.  

Absent was Charles Maciel and Brad Wilson.  Others present included Dave Hand Golf 

Supervisor.  Community Services staff present were Mike Hall, Director; Tony Neitzler, 

Asst. Director; Theresa James, Legal and Michelle Miller Administrative Clerk. 

 

Chair, Phil Gage called the meeting to order at 3:07 p.m. 

 

Discussion and possible action on Maxwell Golf Course Daily and Annual rates – 

Phil stated that the proposed rates for daily and weekend fees would remain the same.  

Proposal shows an increase in monthly and yearly fees.  Lawayne asked if they were 

comfortable with the numbers enough that the price increase would be sufficient to make 

up for the $6,000 subsidy.  Phil stated that if rounds stay the same, the new price should 

bring $50,000 – $55,000.  Our goal is to also increase the level of play.  Jack stated that 

he is concerned that the price of gas will affect the number of rounds being played.  

Suggestions were made for other income options; water, cooler charge, enforce a no 

walking policy.  Jack made a motion to increase rates as presented.  Lawayne seconded 

the motion, with all in favor the motion passed.    

 

Meeting adjourned at 3:37 p.m.  


